COMMENT

secretary

From: Steiner [steindab@agtelco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2000 1:59 PM
To: secretary@cfic.gov

Subject: price limits

Referring to the proposed amendments to the CBOT's maximum daily price
fluctuation limits, I am opposed to that. | do not believe we need to

increase these limits anymore than they already are. The present rules

already allows you to increase the limits following a day where limit moves

have been made. | believe if these new amendments are approved the chances
of farmers or smaller local grain dealers getting into financial

difficutties is very possible.

David Steiner

Golden Grain Farms, Inc.
5940 Schwarz Rd
Alhambra, || 62001
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